
White, John 

To: Horsley, David 

Subject: Re Gladys Richards (dec) - inquest hearing 

BLC004596-0001 

Page 1 of 1 

Hi! 

Re Gladys Richards (dec) - inquest hearing 

I hope you had a good bank holiday, notwithstanding the poor weather. 

Please can you let me know if you have managed to list the date for the inquest in the case of Mrs Richards 
(deceased). 

Both Mrs MacKenzie and Mrs O’Brien are anxous that a date is fixed in the autumn. 

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as possible. 

Many thanks 
._.P, est.~L~nes 
i_._C_.o_._d_e_._A._._i 

John C White 
Partner 
Clinical Negligence Department 

08/05/2012 


